
COVID-19 IS STILL A THREAT
VACCINES REMAIN COVERED AND AVAILABLE AT NO COST TO YOU.

We have come a long way in our fight against COVID-19, in large part thanks to vaccines that help us prevent serious 
illness and death. But the virus has not gone away. Every day, thousands of people are still diagnosed with COVID-19, 

which not only puts people at risk of severe outcomes but also interrupts important parts of our daily lives. 

VACCINES ARE STILL YOUR BEST 
WAY TO PROTECT YOURSELF 
AGAINST COVID-19
Staying up to date with your COVID-19 vaccine is the 
best way to protect yourself and your community 
against the worst outcomes of COVID-19. 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) recommends that everyone 6 years and older 
should get one updated vaccine. This applies if you 
have received any original COVID-19 vaccines and if 
you have not. If you have questions about the latest 
COVID-19 vaccines or whether you are up to date with 
your COVID-19 vaccine, ask your health care provider. 

It’s also important for young children to keep 
up with their COVID-19 vaccinations. The CDC 
recommends that all children 6 months and 
older get vaccinated and receive at least one 
dose of the updated COVID-19 vaccine. When 
children should get vaccines can vary by the 
age of the child, so it is important you talk to 
your child’s health care provider to ensure your 
child is up to date.

Have more questions about COVID-19 vaccines? 
Scan to learn more about the importance of staying up 
to date with your COVID-19 vaccines and how you can get 
vaccines at no cost to you, or visit cveep.org/covered

EVEN IF YOU’VE ALREADY HAD AN 
UPDATED VACCINE, YOU MAY BE 
ELIGIBLE FOR ANOTHER
If you are over 65 and it has been at least four months 
since your last vaccine or if you have a condition that 
weakens your immune system, you can get another 
dose of the updated vaccine. 

COVID VACCINES ARE WIDELY 
AVAILABLE AT NO COST TO YOU.
Updated COVID-19 vaccines continue to be 
available to everyone in the United States free 
of cost. You may have heard about upcoming 
changes to how COVID-19 vaccines will be 
covered. Even as these changes take place, 
COVID-19 vaccines will still be fully covered 
and free of cost for adults and children.*
*Children who are uninsured or underinsured receive free vaccines 
through the Vaccines for Children Program. Adults who are 
uninsured or underinsured will receive free vaccine through the 
Bridge Access program, which begins in fall of 2023.


